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IN MEMORIAM

The Department of Music sadly announces to the Dalhousie community the passing of Paul
Martell.  Paul died suddenly on August 7, 2009, in Halifax, at the age of 49. He drowned in Kearney
Lake. An obituary appeared in the Chronicle Herald on Thursday, August 13th, 2009.

Growing up in Dartmouth, Paul David Martell attended Prince Andrew High School. He then
pursued studies at Mount Allison University, University of Calgary and University of Chicago. Paul
was a part-time academic in the Dalhousie Music Department for much of the last ten years,
teaching classes in music history, theory, and lute. He was also a part of the print music department
at Musicstop (Long & McQuade).

He is survived by daughter, Emma Martell, Evanston, Ill.; sister, Mary Ann Martell; brother, Sandy
Martell, Middleton; niece, Rosalynn and special friend Yvonne Harpell. His parents were Gerard and
Patricia (O'Brien) Martell.

A memorial service will be held 11 a.m. on Saturday, August 15, in A. L. Mattatall Funeral
Home, 217 Portland St., Dartmouth. A burial in Noel Cemetery will follow at 3 p.m. He has been
cremated.

On-line messages of condolence can be sent by visiting: www.MeM.com
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